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14 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day, Friday 18 March 2022 
 
To support our continuous charity fundraising ethos, the school will hold our annual non-uniform day 
on Friday, 18 March 2022.  This year, the funds raised on our non-uniform day will be donated to 
Comic Relief.  
 
Students wishing to take part are asked to donate £1 via MCAS to wear their own, non-uniform, 
clothes.  Students are reminded that they must wear clothing appropriate to a school environment, 
for example, students must not wear crop tops, t-shirts with offensive language, fancy dress, etc.     
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of the school and for supporting our charity events.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
J Cross 
Headteacher 
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